
 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE TO RESIDENTS 

 

This notice is to advise residents that scaffolding will be erected on Wednesday, 5th April in 

the garden of Flat of 128 (the garden is facing the Inner Green), the scaffolding is necessary for 

access, in order for repairs to be carried out to the Pointing on the 4th Floor.  

 

Apologies for any inconvenience caused.  

 

For and on behalf of Goulden House Co-Operative Ltd  

Annie Gleeson MSc 

Estate Manager 


